From: Yahoo! <boylehp@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:31 PM

To: Participate

Subject: For City Council: US Post Office

At the 12/19/22 Council Meeting, Ms Breen brought up that she had been in contact with Congressman Simpson's office, and he seemed sympathetic. Then she mentioned the Postal Rate Commission and the Portland USPS office as a potential avenues. But she left it at there.

These seems like good ways to go.

Has the City engaged a "public representative" to file a case on behalf of the people of Ketchum with the PRC? If not, why not?

Here is a list of approved representatives: https://www.prc.gov/public-representatives

Has the City pursued this issue with the Consumer Affairs office in Portland? If not, why not? Here is their contact information: https://postalpro.usps.com/ppro-tools/consumer-affairs

The City is fortunate to have an attorney like Ms Breen on the Council. Someone with her legal skills should be able to get this sorted out for the benefit of the residents of Ketchum.

Thank you,

Perry Boyle Ketchum

From: Yahoo! <boylehp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 4:08 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Post box charging for City Council

On today's Council Meeting, Council person Breen mentioned the PRC. Has the City lodged a case with the PRC on us being charged for a box despite no mail delivery? If not, why not, and what is the plan? Just raising it to our congressman seems like a step in the process, not the process itself.

Perry Boyle Ketchum ID

From: Bruce Smith <alpine7@mindspring.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 5:27 PM

To: Participate **Subject:** Thoughts on LOT

Well since you asked, no new taxes sounds great. What about 75% for Housing and 25% for air? Happy New Year! Bruce

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Donna Shahbaz <shahbazdmp@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 30, 2022 10:33 AM

To: Participate

Subject: Thoughts on LOT

Hi, I am no longer interested in LOT for Air. I would be willing to vote for LOT for housing in May if city leadership can demonstrate before then how current initiatives have provided housing for people who work in Ketchum or work that supports Ketchum residents like local government, emergency responders, schools, the hospital etc. I urge all of you to find a way to present that data prior to the May election. Thank you very much for reaching out to your community for feedback. Sincerely, Donna Shahbaz

From: Julie Johnson <jjnourishme@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2022 9:47 AM

To: Participate **Subject:** Thoughts on LOT

Hello;

I think this split in tax allocation is a good idea.

JWJ

--

Nourishme & Julie Foods

Julie Johnson NTP 151 north main st. Ketchum, ID 83340 208 928 7604 /fax 928 7605

From: susan neaman <susancneaman@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 30, 2022 8:13 AM

To: Participate

Subject: Thoughts on LOT

Definitely no more taxes!! Yes on pulling a percentage for housing. You can't expect the locals that live and work here who own property to be made to pay for others housing. We work very hard to make a life here! Thank you,

Susan

From: Megan Dawson <megan@mdesignandinteriors.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 10:14 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Thoughts on LOT

We need comfortable housing and appropriate wages for employees to make a living here. Most importantly, we need to look out of Blaine County to hire a mayor that has experience as well as other leaders. We knew this could happen and even the 1% never prepared for this. We need strong experienced leadership!

Megan Edwards

From: Gary Hoffman <ghoffman42@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 7:41 PM

To: Participate Subject: Thoughts on LOT

I have been extremely dissatisfied with the service of Delta Airlines at all levels. Their complaint department is non-existent; the staff are often not in the airport, showing up only when a flight is scheduled...and their attitude is uncaring when they are present! Delta make poor choices as to allowing enough time for making connecting flights in SLC, especially for international flights. Their luggage delivery system for late arrivals is deeply flawed.

My belief is that it is foolish in the extreme to donate any funds at all to an airline that treats customers in this manner. The idea that any taxpayer funds of my own would go to support such a disgusting business is beyond repugnant. Let me say in closing: Hell no, NO LOT FOR THE AIRPORT until there are marked changes in customer care and support!

Gary Hoffman

R Victor Bernstein

 dernsteinrv@gmail.com> From:

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 6:28 PM

Participate To:

Thoughts on LOT Subject:

We need air and housing—so new taxes, please

Sent from my iPhone

From: Matsey, Bob C <Bob.Matsey@Teradata.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 6:27 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Thoughts on LOT

I would prefer that you give us a 1% tax break.

That would be a real great thing to do for the tax payers with the economy the way it is.

This should be the number 1 option given to the tax payers.

Thank you

Mr. Matsey

Warm Springs Road

Get Outlook for iOS

From: TOM POMEROY <tompomeroy@cox.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 6:14 PM

To: Participate **Subject:** Thoughts on LOT

YES to housing tax & LESS TO AIR SERVICE.

THERE ARE PLENTY OF PEOPLE HERE NOW & THAT WILL NEVER SLOW DOWN.

LESS IS MORE.

KEEP KETCHUM AS NICE & REMOTE AS POSSIBLE!

WE HAVE BEEN MORE THAN DISCOVERED.

tom pomeroy ketchum

From: John and Janet Crews <jjcrews@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 5:43 PM

To: Participate **Subject:** Thoughts on LOT

Hi Neil and Council.

We love your idea of .5 Lot for Air support and .5 Lot for housing. Seems like a win-win. And now with most everyone's personal budget tightening no extra taxes asked of citizens is much appreciated. Doesn't have to be forever, but for now until it next expires we support this idea 100%

Janet & John Crews

From: Tom Bowman <tombowman011@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 5:27 PM

To: Participate; Neil Bradshaw; Courtney Hamilton

Subject: Thoughts on LOT

Hi Neil

I would support the whole 1% going toward housing.

If it was split as you suggested, I would not vote for the .5% for air.

So, Go for the whole amount!

Tom Bowman